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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON WILLAPA BAY FORECAST 
METHODOLOGY REVIEW – FINAL ACTION 

 
Since the October 2019 Methodology Review, the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
(WDFW) submitted updated forecast documentation and assessment of forecast performance for 
Willapa Bay coho.  Early in 2020 the STT and SSC salmon subcommittee met via webinar to 
review this model documentation.  The STT endorses the use of the Willapa Bay coho forecast 
method proposed by WDFW for use in 2020 and into the future. 
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